

Mark Your Calendar

REGISTRATION FOR OUR SUMMER PROGRAMS AND FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR IS UNDER WAY.

EXISTING FAMILIES PLEASE TURN IN YOUR PAPERWORK BY MARCH 31, 2021 TO SECURE YOUR SPOT FOR THE SUMMER. REGISTRATION PACKETS FOR 2021-2022 ARE DUE BY APRIL 16 TO SECURE YOUR SPOT

The Students are enjoying their time in Chapel each week. This month the topic will be God's love for us. They are learning Bible verses and songs.



February is the month of Love. The classrooms will do a simple Valentine exchange. Specific details will be coming from your child's teacher. Please remember that we can not exchange edible treats due to allergies. Little goody bag stuffers are perfectly acceptable but not expected.



Please drive slowly and Cautiously in our parking lot. There are lots of little ones arriving and leaving at the same time. We want to make sure everyone is safe.

- Please do not let your child bring toys and trinkets to school. It can become quite a distraction. The only exception to this would be if it's their special "sharing day" and they are bringing it to show the class.
- Please do not send your child in Clothing that you do not want to get dirty. The children are very active throughout the day and they will get dirty.

*Monday, February 15, 2021 Presidents Day No School

*March 10 and March 11 Spring School Pictures

*March 31 Registration Packets Due for Summer Program



Most of the preschool staff live in Rio Rancho. We also have many families living in Rio Rancho. If Rio Rancho receives snow, please watch your text messages for updates to the status of school. If roads are bad in Rio Rancho, we will close the Preschool for the day to keep everyone safe.

We are on Facebook:
Paradise Hills UMC Preschool

We go outside everyday unless it's raining or snowing. Make sure that your child's belongings are clearly marked to avoid any confusion.

Please make sure that your child has a good breakfast and has gone to the bathroom before coming to school. This helps your child start their school day in a positive manner.

With cold weather upon us children are more prone to illness. If your child has any of the following symptoms now or in the past 24 hours, we ask that you keep him/her at home: a fever, rash, diarrhea, vomiting, pink eye, sore throat, discolored nasal discharge, constant cough, or any symptoms of a contagious illness. A good rule to follow when determining whether or not to send your child is, "when in doubt, don't."